
Cardboard Coalville Workshop
Year 3 had a visit from some volunteers at the Coalville CAN 

benefit society. We have been learning about different 
monuments this half-term, such as Stone Henge. Today, we 

worked with artists to create some cardboard monuments to 
represent the National Forest. We decided to base our

monuments on animals, insects, and trees, and worked with the 
volunteers to help bring our ideas to life!


